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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male 
that occurred on Sunday, September 22nd at approximately 11:15 P.M. The incident 
occurred at 746 Northwest 8th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was driving a black Ford F-150 truck 
eastbound on Northwest 8th Street between Northwest 10th Terrace and Northwest 8th 
Avenue. During this time, an unknown suspect shot at the moving vehicle several times.  
 

When officers arrived, the truck was located at 746 Northwest 8th Avenue. The victim was 
transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he was pronounced dead.  
 

The victim has been identified as John Gurley, B/M, DOB 10/5/1993, a resident of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

This is an active investigation and circumstances surrounding the incident are still being 
determined. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective J. 
Saint-Jean at 954-828-5570. Broward Crime Stoppers is offering up to $3,000 for 
information leading to an arrest and can be reached at 954-493-TIPS.  
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